
 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Thank you for your E-mail of August 28; I apologise for the delay in replying, I 

was on holiday of sorts playing at the Mind Sports Olympiad in London where I 

picked up a couple of medals for chess, a game which I gather originated in your 

country. Thank you too for the entry form but first I must explain my position as 

I do not know if I will be welcome. 

 

I am not an academic but have had a journalist’s card since 1991. I began 

researching the Holocaust in British archives around the end of the 80s. I have 

published two full length books on the Holocaust, the first “Holocaust Denial: 

New Nazi Lie Or New Inquisition?” which is now out of print, and “Holocaust 

Affirmers”.  

 

I have not done any research on this subject for about three years because since 

September 11 and the subsequent American-British madness I have realised 

there are more important things in the world than the suffering – real and 

imagined – of Jews during the Second World War. 

 

Although I am not an accredited academic and although all my researches have 

been conducted using English language material, I have found things which 

nobody else seems to have even considered. London archives are the best in the 

world for this sort of research because almost all of the important documents of 

the Holocaust are written in English. The interrogations of the Germans and 

others were almost all conducted in English. To take just one example, how 

many people know that at the height of the “Holocaust” British POWs were 

permitted to ice skate outside the concentration camps miles away? I have 

documented/photographic proof of this. 

 

Earlier this year I was retired early on medical grounds. I suffer from a severe 

neck condition which gives me constant pain. I was not expecting to travel 

abroad this year and because of this my passport is not up to date. I am also not 

in a position to fund any overseas trip. The following three publications can be 

found on my website: 

 
http://www.alexanderbaron.150m.com/holocaust_fraud.html 

http://www.alexanderbaron.150m.com/irving-v-lipstadt.html 

http://www.alexanderbaron.150m.com/kushner_1.html 

 

I would like to attend the Holocaust conference if my expenses can be covered in 

full. I would like to give a dissertation the subject. Unlike many Revisionists I 

have concluded that there were indeed gas chambers in Nazi occupied Europe 

and that a small number of Jews were killed in them. I believe the Holocaust 

“legend” grew out of this, and that the Holocaust has been used as a propaganda 

weapon throughout the Western world since the end of World War II, and not 

just by the Zionists. 

 

http://www.alexanderbaron.150m.com/holocaust_fraud.html
http://www.alexanderbaron.150m.com/irving-v-lipstadt.html
http://www.alexanderbaron.150m.com/kushner_1.html


If you would consider inviting me on these terms you would not I am sure be 

disappointed. 

 

My telephone number is 44(0)208 659 7713 

 

Alexander Baron 


